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From: Randy and Betty Kautz [m3ilto:rkautz001@cinci.rr.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 10:57 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB<contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case No. 16-253-GA-BTX 

Reference: Case No. 16-253-GA-BTX 

We are writing to voice our overwhelming concern for Dul<e Energy's Central 
Corridor Pipeline Extension proposal to build this in our residential 
neighborhood. There are multiple key concerns but the most compelling issue is 
definitely the safety concerns. Would you want this 30 inch diameter, high 
pressure/high capacity transmission pipe for natural gas going through your 
backyard?? 

We would urge that you consider the safety and well being of our community and 
the negative effect upon our city before allowing this project to go forward. 

Regards, 

Randall & Betty Kautz 
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